
 

Up and coming events 

• Safeguarding information session for residents, family and friends – Tuesday 11th 
June 2024 11am 

• Peasmarsh Place Summer Fete, 40th Celebration 10.30am – Saturday 22nd June 2024 
5pm Entertainment throughout the day 

 !Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  May 2024 
                         Issue 40 

 

Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

Don’t forget to join us for our celebratory summer fete on Saturday 22nd June 
2024 10.30am – 5pm 

 

  Activities 

The warm weather this month 
gave our residents the opportunity 
to enjoy some time in the garden. 
The lake has now been dredged 
allowing for a clearer view. 

 

Our residents had the opportunity to 
have a mini treatment completed by a 
beauty therapist from The Rye 
Retreat. We are looking forward to 
collaborating with them to offer a 
variety treatments in here at 
Peasmarsh Place.     

 

Meet the team! 

 

This month we are 
meeting Kirsty. 

Kirsty has been a 
member of the team 

since 2009! 

Kirsty started work as 
a carer but is now a 

valued member of the 
housekeeping team. 

In her spare time 
Kirsty enjoys walks 
with her family and 
completing a tricky 

puzzle. 

 

 

 Sue organised a trip to the 
local church for their annual flower 

festival. Residents created their 
own display which stood proudly in the church,  

a wonderful trip enjoyed by all 


